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To:  The Chairman and Members of the School Admissions Forum 
 
 
 
 
A Meeting of the SCHOOL ADMISSIONS FORUM will be held at the Civic Offices, 
Shute End, Wokingham on Tuesday 15 March 2011 at 7.00pm. 
 

Susan Law 
Chief Executive 

7 March 2011 
 

Members:-  
 
Local Education Authority Representatives David Chopping  
 Beth Rowland 
  
Diocesan Representatives David Babb - Chairman 
 Vacancy 
  
Parent Representatives Phiala Mehring   
 Vacancy 
  
Representatives from the Local Community  
Early Years Forum Patricia Cuss 

(Deputy-Anita Birtles) 
Arborfield Garrison Colonel Derek McAvoy   

(Deputy Major Richard Henderson) 
Other Faith Groups Vacancy 
  
Schools Representatives  
The Bulmershe School Peter Lewis 
The Piggott CE Aided Secondary School Hilary Winter – Vice Chairman 
Grazeley CE Aided Primary School Jean Bateman 
Polehampton CE Junior School Paula Montie 
Aldryngton Primary School Elaine Stewart 
  



ITEM 
NO. 

WARD SUBJECT PAGE
NO. 

    
86.00 None Specific MINUTES 1 
  To confirm the Minutes of the Meeting of the Forum 

held on 15 February 2011 
 

    
87.00 None Specific APOLOGIES  
  To receive any apologies for absence  
    
88.00  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
  To receive any declarations of interest  
    
    
89.00 None Specific ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS FOR VOLUNTARY 

CONTROLLED AND COMMUNITY SCHOOLS; AND 
PRIMARY AND SECONDARY ADMISSIONS 
SCHEMES - 2012/2013 

5 

  To receive and consider a report on the outcomes of 
the consultation on the proposed changes to the 
admission arrangements and coordinated primary and 
secondary school admissions schemes for the 2012/13 
academic year.  To formulate advice to be forwarded to 
the Executive for the final decision on the admission 
arrangements. 

 

    
90.00  DATES OF FUTURE NEXT MEETINGS  
  To note the dates for planned future meetings: 

14 June, 23 November 2011 
22 February, 14 March 2012. 

 

    
91.00  ANY OTHER ITEMS WHICH THE CHAIRMAN 

DECIDES ARE URGENT 
 

  A Supplementary Agenda will be issued by the Chief 
Executive if there are any other items to consider under 
this heading 

 

    
    
 
This is an agenda for a Meeting of the School Admissions Forum 
 
If you need help in understanding this document or if you would like a copy of it in large 
print please contact one of our Team Support Officers. 
 

CONTACT OFFICERS 
 
Tricia Harcourt Senior Democratic Services Officer Tel 0118 974 6091 
   
 Team Support Officers Tel 0118 974 6054 / 6059 
Fax 0118 974 6057  
Email democratic.services@wokingham.gov.uk 
 


